
Four Reasons to VOTE “NO” on Amendment 4:
Amendment 4 is deceptive and extreme. Claiming to restore Roe v. Wade,

the amendment allows abortion throughout all nine months of pregnancy,

repealing all existing Florida laws and safety measures regulating abortion. 

Amendment 4 eliminates parental consent. This initiative removes the

requirement for parental consent, which would permit underage, vulnerable

girls to undergo this life-altering procedure without parental guidance to help

them in this critical time. 

Amendment 4 gives broad authority to approve abortions. With this

amendment, any “health care provider,” not just physicians, could approve

abortions, including late-term procedures, without ensuring medical

necessity. Under Florida law, “health care providers” are not limited to

physicians and could include employees who work in the health care setting.

Amendment 4 allows for late-term abortions. There are no protections for

the unborn child with this proposed amendment, allowing for abortion right

up to the moment of birth, including cases where the baby can feel pain.  

Dear Pastors,

Following the U.S. Supreme Court decision that overturned Roe v. Wade, we find ourselves at a critical

crossroads in the national abortion debate. A monumental decision awaits all Floridians this November as

Amendment 4, the Right to Abortion Initiative, appears on the ballot. This measure jeopardizes the sanctity

of human life and undermines our duty to protect the vulnerable. 

The Florida Baptist Convention and One More Child have partnered together to mobilize our faith community to

vote “no” on Amendment 4 on November 5. 

As followers of Christ, we affirm the worth of every human life from conception, as echoed in Jeremiah 1:5 (NIV),

"Before I formed you in the womb I knew you." It is our sacred duty to advocate for the voiceless and support

expectant mothers and fathers during this critical time. 

We encourage you to rise for life—tell your church and communities how Amendment 4 will endanger precious

lives, share with them the enclosed informational flyer, and most of all, VOTE “NO” on Amendment 4.  

For more information, please visit onemorechild.org/voteno. 

Best regards,   

The Florida Baptist Convention and One More Child 

onemorechild.org/voteno


